
 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

You are invited to join us for our Christmas 

Craft in Nursery on Wednesday 20th      

November at 2:00pm - 2.45pm. 

 

Come along to join in the Christmas       

festivities and help the children to create 

their Christmas crafts to sell at the     

Christmas Fayre. 

 

From Mrs Twyford 

 

Due to Health and Safety, we can not      

accommodate younger siblings. 


